
 

 

 
NORSEMAN SILVER ANNOUNCES CHANGE OF DIRECTORS 

Vancouver, British Columbia May 26, 2023 – Norseman Silver Inc. (TSXV:NOC) (Q:NOCSF) 

(“Norseman” or the “Company”) announces that Samuel “Kyler” Hardy has resigned from the Company’s 

Board of Directors. 

“On behalf of the Board of Directors of Norseman, we would like to thank Kyler for his service as a Director 

and we wish him well in his future endeavours” said Sean Hurd, current Director of Norseman.  

 

About Norseman Silver 

Norseman Silver is focused on acquiring, exploring and developing silver assets with upside potential in 

the Americas. The Company’s current property portfolio includes the Cariboo, Silver Vista, Silver 

Switchback and projects, located in a prolific region in central British Columbia, Canada, and the Taquetren 

silver project, located in Rio Negro, Argentina. Norseman Silver’s shares are listed on the TSX Venture 

Exchange under the symbol NOC and on the OTCQB under the symbol NOCSF. Learn more about 

Norseman Silver at www.norsemansilver.com. 

On behalf of Norseman Silver Inc.  

Sean Hurd 

President and CEO 

For further information, please contact: 

Sean Hurd 

President and CEO 

Info@norsemansilver.com 

604-505-4554 

NEITHER THE TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE NOR ITS REGULATION SERVICES PROVIDER 

(AS THAT TERM IS DEFINED IN THE POLICIES OF THE TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE) 

ACCEPTS RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS RELEASE. 
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